
 

 

City of Evanston,  Public Works Agency                                                                                                        
Questions? 847-448-4311 
 

1 

 
 

Twiggs Park Playground Renovations 
    
Public Meeting #1, Wednesday, October 30, 2024 

The City of Evanston and the Parks and Recreation Board will host a Public Meeting from 6:00 P.M. 

to 8:00 P.M. on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, in Fleetwood-Jourdain Community Center’s Dance 

Studio located at 1655 Foster Street to gather input regarding potential improvements to Twiggs 

Park’s existing playgrounds. 

           

Ages 2-5 Playground     Ages 5-12 Playground 

Please join us for our first meeting to reimagine these existing play spaces! The City and Parks and 

Recreation Board want to hear your thoughts and ideas! For more information and updates, please 

visit the project website at www.cityofevanston.org/TwiggsPark or by following the QR Code below. 

 

http://www.cityofevanston.org/TwiggsPark

